
 

To: All Parishioners, Staff and Volunteers of St. Joseph Church (Fergus) 

From: Fr. Ken Miskiewicz, Pastor 

Date: February 13, 2021 

Subject: Join Us For Ash Wednesday Mass 

___________________________________________________________________ 

I am pleased to advise that WDG Public Health will return to the COVID-19  
Response Framework under Red Control on Tuesday February 16, 2021  
at 12:01am.  This will allow us to resume Masses starting on Wednesday,  
February 17th – Ash Wednesday.  Mass times on this first day of Lent will  
be 9:00am and 7:00 pm. 
 
Starting on Thursday, February 18th we will resume our previous schedule of 
Masses – Wednesday, Thursday and Friday at 8:30am, Saturday at 5:00pm,  
and Sunday at 9:00am and 11:00am. 
 
Please bear in mind that the following restrictions still apply: 
 

• The Church attendance is restricted to 30% capacity (150 people); 

• Everyone is to enter the Church through the Main/Front doors 

• Social distancing is mandatory, both inside and out; 

• Masks are mandatory, and use of hand santizer is encouraged; and 

• Please refrain from attending Mass if you are unwell. 
 

Thank you for your continued cooperation and support in these difficult times.  I look 
forward to seeing you soon! 
 

 


